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Dear Parent/Carer, 

The School Clothing Grant Scheme 2024 is now open. Application Forms will now be available from school or 

by downloading copy attached. 

Completed applications (including supporting documents) must be returned to the school which issued the 

form by Monday 11th March 2024. 

WHO MAY APPLY? 

Parents/guardians of children at Primary and/or Secondary School can apply if they are a current resident of 

one of the Sutton Coldfield Constituency Electoral Wards and in receipt of one of the following support 

payments: 

• Income Support 

• Child Tax Credit and/or working tax credit 

• Earned income 

• Job Seeker's Allowance 

• Employment Support Allowance 

• Universal Credit 

WHEN AND HOW TO APPLY? 

Applications forms can be collected directly from Sutton Coldfield schools or downloaded from our website. 

Applications must be completed in full, signed by the applicant and stamped by the school that issued it. You 

will also need to include a copy of the relevant proof of benefit.  

Completed applications must be returned to the school that provided the form by Monday 11th March 2024. 

WHAT IS THE VALUE OF THE GRANT? 

The value of the Grant is currently £100 per child.  

 

 

 



HOW IS THE GRANT PAID? 

Grants are made by issuing vouchers that can only be used at Clive Mark Schoolwear, Boldmere and/or 

Crested Schoolwear, Sutton Coldfield. 

Vouchers for successful applications will be sent to the issuing School at the beginning of July for distribution 

before the end of the school year. 

 

Kind regards 

Arthur Terry School 

 


